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Federal Communications Commission 
Office of Engineering and Technology Laboratory Division  
7435 Oakland Mills Rd 
Columbia MD 21046-1609 

 
 

Request for Confidentiality 
 

 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Pursuant to Section 0.459 of the commission’s rules (CFR 47), Integrated Control 
Technology hereby requests confidentiality for sections of the material contained in this 
application, and that the identified sections be withheld from public viewing following the 
grant of this authorization. The identified section contains Intellectual Property owned by 
Integrated Control Technology. This information is not made available by Integrated Control 
Technology to the public in any form and it may adversely affect the competitiveness of the 
business to do so. Confidentiality is requested for 
 

• Hardware Schematics 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Damian Butters 
Integrated Control Technology 
6 C Ascension Place 
Mairangi Bay 
Auckland 
New Zealand 
 
Phone: +64 9 476 7124  
dbutters@incontrol.co.nz 


